Good day Year 3 Panthers and Families!

Today, is your last formal day of middle school and we are so disappointed that we were not able to celebrate the Class of 2024 as we have celebrated those that have come before you due to COVID19.  However, we are excited to welcome you and your family to a Year 3 Car Parade.  It’s your time to celebrate heading to high school by decorating your car with whatever your parents approve of.  We look forward to seeing signs, balloons, streamers, you name it as we know our Year 3 Panthers are excited to be Gators!  

The Car Parade will begin at 1pm and travel through the front loop of the school and then go right into the bus loop area and then another right back on to Parkway towards Collier Parkway.  It is encouraged for all families that will be participating in the Year 3 Car Parade to travel in from Hale Road, to Shining Star to Parkway Boulevard so that all of the traffic is making right hand turns.  We have posted this information and a map on our website under School Information and COVID 19.  You can also access this by going to the banner on our website, too.

We are super excited to cheer on our Panthers, I mean Gators on Friday, May 29 at 1pm!  See everyone then!
